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School Rep of Sport & Exercise Science 

 

 

What has been worked on in the past month:  

 

This month the school had a subject committee where we discussed how to 

take what has been said at the school action day further. The lecturers who 

took a certain area on that day provided an update on what they have 

done and they worked alongside the staff and students on their table. It was 

nice to see the staff and students working together to take their ideas further. 

 

Successes from the past month:  

This month I am beginning to plan a community event something that was 

highly recommended by the students and something that I want to achieve 

before the end of the academic year. At the subject committee myself, the 

course reps and members of staff are going to set up a committee that 

includes students and staff who can plan the event. Because it is coming up 

to the end of the academic year it will be a small event and hopefully the 

school rep for next year can take this further and create bigger events. 

 

Plans for next month:  

My plan for the next month is to hopefully have our school hub website go 

live. The student life team didn’t give an official date for the website to go 

live but we were told that myself and the students who put the idea forward 

would get to test the website before it goes live  


